
ANNOUNCEMENT  FROM  THE
PATRIARCHATE  OF  ALEXANDRIA
REGARDING  STATEMENTS  ABOUT
THE ORDINATION OF WOMEN
      The opinions of a Hierarch of the Patriarchate of
Alexandria and All Africa regarding the ordination of women
reflect his personal views and not the official position of
the ancient Church of Alexandria, which is expressed solely by
His Beatitude the Pope and Patriarch of Alexandria and All
Africa in Synod only.
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